
Title: InterVarsity Staff Facilitating Beautiful First IA Session for New Christian 
 
December 18, 2023 
 
Greetings all, 
 
I recently got an e-mail from one of the Immanuel ministry volunteers for the InterVarsity 2024 
Orlando staff conference. Thought it would be encouraging: 
   
“I’m SO excited to be with you at the IV conference. I just finished a first session for a guy I led 
to the Lord a couple of months ago, and he encountered Jesus for the first time in an 
interactive way. He kept saying “this is SO crazy. I’ve never experienced anything like this.” 
Jesus was robed in light, but still like his best friend. He received comfort, friendship, and 
instruction just by sitting with Jesus for an hour. Woah!” 
 
Also, I am looking for Immanuel Approach material translated into Russian and Hebrew. The 
sample condensed opening prayer and sample closing prayer are the first priorities, but any IA 
material will be helpful. If you have Russian and/or Hebrew translations, please e-mail them to 
me as soon as possible. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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